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House Bill (HB) 1600 and Senate Bill (SB) 567 83"
Legislature, Regular Session, transferred the functions

relating to the economic regulation of water and sewer
utilities from the TCEQ to the PUC effective
September 1, 2014
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January 18, 2012 oz

s
Ms. Karen Blaschke .
Texas Commission on Environmental Quality =
Utilities & Districts Section, MC 153 g
Water Supply Division T
P.O. Box 13087 =

Austin, Texas 78711-3087

Re:

Application from Mitchell M. Martin d.b.a. Community Utility Company (Community) to
Amend and Decertify portions of the Water Certificate of Convenience and Necessity
(CCN) of, CCN Number 10350, in Harris and Montgomery Counties; Application No.
37160-C

Dear Ms. Blaschke:

Per your Notice of Deficiency letter of October 27, 2011 and various discussions with your staff,
enclosed please find the following revised maps to meet the mapping requirements for the CCN
amend application:

1.
2.
3.

Four copies of the proposed service area for the Heathergate system: PWS #1011302.
Four copies of the facility’s map for the Heathergate system: PWS #1011302.

Four copies of a general location map of the proposed service area for the Heathergate
system: PWS #1011302.

. A CD, labeled Peach Creek Oaks, which contains the digital data for the proposed

Heathergate system’s service area.

Four copies of a general location map of the proposed decertified Forest Trails service area.
A CD, labeled Forest Trails, which contains the digital data for the proposéd decertified
Forest Trail service area.

Four copies of a general location map of the proposed decertified Heathergate Public Utility
service area.
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8. CD, labeled Heathergate Public Utility, which contains the digital data for the proposed
decertified Heathergate Public Utility service area.

Should you have any further questions concerning this application, please do not hesitate to
contact me at (512) 264-9124.

Sincerely,

V

Bret W. Fenner, P.E.
B & D Environmental, Inc.

Enclosures
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B & D ENVIRONMENTAL, INC.
P.O. BOX 500264

AUSTIN. TEXAS 78750

PHONE NO: (512) 264-9124

~ FAXNO: (512) 692-1967

EMAIL: bretfenner@yahoo.com

January 13, 2012

Ms, Karen Blaschke

Texas Commission on Environmental Quality
Utilities & Districts Section, MC 153

Water Supply Division

P.O. Box 13087

Austin, Texas 78711-3087

Re:  Application from Mitchell M. Martin d.b.a. Community Utility Company (Community) to
Amend and Decertify portions of the Water Certificate of Convenience and Necessity
(CCN) of, CCN Number 10350, in Harris and Montgomery Counties; Application No.
37160-C

Dear Ms. Blaschke:

Per your Notice of Deficiency letter of October 27, 2011, enclosed please find four copies of
Community’s 2010 Annual Report. Revised maps were submitted to you on December 6, 2011.
Jerry Sheppard, with Southwest Engineers, Inc. is working with your mapping department to
resolve the minor issues that remain with the revised maps submitted.

Should you have any further questions concerning this application, please do not hesitate to
contact me at (512) 264-9124.

Sincerely,

WL FE

Bret W. Fenner, P.E. o
B & D Environmental, Inc. e .ol o7 o

Enclosures
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